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1. One member of staff continued to be on long term sick leave and another recently 
returned and she is  expected to start parental leave in September until the end of 
January.  The majority of the consequent teaching hours not covered can be taught 
by existing staff. 

2. The building has had a complete survey by SEAI and a list of 10 priority actions has 
been received (circulated at the meeting).  The works have started and the age of the 
building has been the limiting factor in making cost efficient savings on energy.  All 
efforts will continue and suggestions from members on solar panels for water and 
external cladding insulation will be followed up. Members were asked to be alert to 
other organisations in Tubbercurry who might be considering energy saving work with 
whom we could collaborate for any available grants. 

3. We had a successful day at the NW Careerfest in Sligo IT recently and this and other 
efforts have resulted in a steady flow of applications for September. 

4. Staff members reached the finals of the MSLETB Awards recently and 
congratulations were extended.  Members asked to be informed of future awards 
events organised by MSLETB. 

5. Risk Assessment is being carried out in the college- a long term exercise on which we 
have made a start. 

6. Examinations are now finished and all results will have been sent out by the end of 
this week.  Further interviews will take place this week and an open day will be held 
on 1 September. 

7. Work to network with local organisations and raise the profile of the college with local 
employers continues.  

8. VTOS attendance is 85 %  

 

 


